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the 30th Anniversary of 

Falun Dafa Day  
  

 

 

May 13, 2022 

 

I am pleased to extend greetings to the members and supporters of the Falun Dafa 

Association of Canada to recognize the monumental 30th anniversary of Falun Dafa 

Day.  

 

Guided by the principles of truthfulness, compassion and forbearance, Falun Dafa 

continues to promote virtue and mindfulness, which I believe are critical components of 

effective city-building. Vaughan is a vibrant community with a proud tradition of 

supporting organizations that enhance our strength, nourish our spirit and inspire 

goodwill. We are blessed to have organizations and citizens whose dedicated efforts 

contribute to our city's rich social and cultural identity.  

 

I want to express my warmest and sincerest gratitude to the Associations and its 

members for continuing to foster harmony, tolerance and compassion in Vaughan and 

beyond.  

 

Please accept my best wishes as you mark this momentous occasion. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, P.C. 

Mayor  


